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OFFICIAL 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Pedestrian Crossing Temporary Closure, Brown Terrace, Salisbury 

The Australian and South Australian governments are jointly funding the electrification and modernisation of the Gawler rail line which will deliver a faster, cleaner 
and more reliable service, delivering an electrified network through Adelaide from Gawler to Seaford. 

As part of this project, the Brown Terrace pedestrian crossing between York Terrace and Brown Terrace, Salisbury, will be temporarily closed while test trains 
are running within the rail corridor, as part of the testing of the new signalling system. 

Location: Brown Terrace pedestrian crossing, Salisbury (refer to map overleaf). 

When: the pedestrian crossing will be temporarily closed from 6am Wednesday, 2 March 2022 to 6am Tuesday, 8 March 2022, weather permitting.  

Pedestrian access and detours: pedestrian access will be maintained at all times via the southern pedestrian crossing at Chidda Railway Station and Park 
Terrace, Salisbury. Please observe signage and directions from traffic controllers. 

What you can expect: You will notice test trains running on the Gawler rail line during this time. Look both ways for trains and be aware of your surroundings 
at all times. Only cross at level crossings and at recognised pedestrian crossings.  Don’t take shortcuts along or across the railway lines. 

Further temporary closures of this pedestrian crossing may be required as part of future testing and commissioning works, however you will be notified of this in 
advance if required. 
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The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken.   

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 080 834 or email: dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au or 
visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep   

Follow www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates, or register your details to receive project updates directly by visiting www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep 
and selecting Registration, Feedback and Suggestions. 

Kind regards   
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team  #18384282 
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